Saturday Morning Music Classes,
P O Box 87, Dunedin.
www.smmcotago.com
 September 2017
To the principals of schools in the Dunedin area:
We would be pleased if you were able to make the following information available to your pupils and families through the next school’s newsletter.
Thank you,
Stephanie Hobbs
Co-ordinator
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Saturday Morning Music Classes are presenting their annual Demonstration Concert in the Dunedin Town Hall on Sunday, 24th September, 3pm.

There will be items from a wide variety of musical groups and from a wide range of ages, concluding with an item performed by everyone combined.
[bookmark: _GoBack]
No admission charge. Donations gratefully accepted.
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